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dear omaha Science Media Project (oSMP) students and parents , 

 

welcome again to the 2009 omaha Science Media Project (oSMP).  the planning team

 

has been working for nearly a year to bring this event together and we are thrilled that

 

you are a part of this team.

 
 

thank you to many of you for joining us at our pizza party earlier this month.  In addition

 

to meeting one another, the event helped us understand your questions and create a list 
of details for all of us to be aware of before the i nstitute starts.

 
 

this mailing includes:

 
 

permission slips and releases for your signature to return in person on the first 
day of the workshop, July 6.

 
 

a complete workshop schedule

 
 

a workshop team/staffing pla n 

 

logistical details about the workshop 

 

a checklist for the first day of the workshop, July 6.  

 
 

the transportation permission slip grants oP S permission to transport students to the 
Nebraska Center for Virology in Lincoln and  research buildings within 3 miles of the 
uNMC campus.  For those go ing to Lincoln, a professional driver from arrow Stage

 

Lines will drive a min i-coach style bus.  For the omaha teams, oPS teachers will drive

 

oPS vans from the uNMC Sorrell Center to medical offices at 4 4th and Center streets 
and 52nd and Leavenworth streets.  Yo u can find your team on the team/staffing plan in 
this packet; if you are on a Lincoln tea m it will be highlighted.

 
 

there are also two releases in this packet.  the first is for participants to appear in any

 

video products that we are creating for this pro ject.  Students and teachers will work 
together to decide who will actually appear and be interviewed, this release gives oPS 
permission to use the interviews to create educational materials.

 
 

the second release gives permission for students to participat e in an interview that i s 
being conducted for research about how people learn and is led by Professor david uttal

 

from Northwestern university.  the only thing students will do is sit for a one -hour 
interview during the works hop itself.  the interview will have no impact on grades, credit,

 

or the oSMP stipend and when the research is published, all students will remain

 

anonymous.
 

  
Finally, we head your feedback about the plans for our event on July 1 7th to share our 
work and have decided to move that event  from lunch time to late afternoon.  the event 
is now scheduled from 2:00 – 4:00 in the uNMC wilson Library - detailed maps will  come home with the students during the workshop.  Students and families can leave 
together at the conclusion of the event.  

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact dan Gilbert, oSMP project

 
coordinator (402-203-2894; daniel.gilbert@ops.org ) or Chris Schaben, oPS Science 
Supervisor (402-557-2450; chris.schaben@ops.org) Feel  free to contact us with any

 

question big or small -  we are committed to making oSMP a great experience for all.

 
 

we re looking forward to a great workshop and excited to have you with us.

 
 

thanks!

 
 

dan Gilbert, oSMP oPS Coordinato r 
dr. Judy diamond, oSMP Principal Investigator

 

Chris Schaben, oPS Science Supervisor

 

Workshop 2009 Parent Permission Form


